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Alderman Michael D’ Amato, Chair
Judiciary and Legislation Committee
Office of the City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Kathleen Marquardt

Re: File No. 001726
2644 North 57th Street

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

The owner of the above-referenced property has applied for a Vacation of In
Rem Judgement. There are no pending orders or charges and the Department
has no objections if the property is returned to the owner. It should be noted
that the other property noted on the applicant’s form, 2403 North 54th

Street, does not exist. It might just be an incorrect address.

Sincerely,

SchuylerA. Seager
Deputy’Commissioner

¢ Beverly Temple
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